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Dear parent this week at ELIBUNNY preschool  

Was all about safety the children have learn and practice calling the 911 for emergency’s 

practice fire escapes plans we talk about strangers and our friends the police officers, 

firefighters and doctors that rescue and help us when we need help the have so much 

fun playing out door and pretending to be firefighters we have continue with yoga 

outdoors we have learn new words in hablemos Español  like bomberos and pilicia if was 

a very good week please continue talking to your children about 911 and how to be safe. 

Next week will be our week dedicated to father’s day we will celebrate one of the most 

important men in the children life!!! 

    

Mark Your Calendar 

Father’s Day June 15 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
The preschool newsletter will be a 

e-newsletter hope you enjoy all 

the fun your children have every 

week at ELIBUNNY preschool. 

  

June Week 2    

Preschool 

Review Letter A-I 

Number 12 

Review Color Red, 
Blue & Green 

Review Shape Circle, 

Square & Octagon 

 
 

 

 


